
 

 

“Every Child Matters” 
566 McIntosh Drive, Prince Albert, SK S6V 6T2 

Phone: 306-763-7404 ~ Fax: 306-763-4434 
www.srsd119.ca/bz 

    Principal: Leanne Tretiak   Vice-Principal: Matt Bergen 
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  Meet the Staff BBQ 

5:00 – 6:30 PM 
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Walk-A-Thon 

Begins 

 

Orange Shirt Day 

Sept. 30 – Oct. 4 (Walk-a-thon Held on Oct. 4th) 
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PRINCIPAL & VICE-PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Hello, WJ Berezowksy Families! 

We're happy to meet you as we start a new school year here at Berezowsky Public 

School! We're excited to have your children back in school to learn, make friends, 

and have fun. 

Our teachers and staff have been working hard to make sure everything is safe 

and ready for your children. We want to give them the best education and take 

great care of them while they're here. 

We're very grateful for your help and support. It's important for families to be 

part of school life, and we're here to work together to help your children do their 

best. 

If you ever have questions or need help, please get in touch with us. We're here to 

help you and your children. 

Thanks for trusting us with your child's education. Let's make this school year a 

great adventure! 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Tretiak  Mr. Bergen 

Principal  Vice-Principal 

 

SCHOOL BUS REGISTRATION 

All students who require school busing must be registered to do so.  If your child is already registered from 

last year you do not need to re-register unless any of these apply: 

- New address, phone numbers or other contact information 

- Change of school 

o A reminder that SRPSD does not transport students living within Prince Albert (south of the 

river) for highschool.  PA transit info can be found here… https://www.citypa.ca/en/parking-

streets-and-transportation/transit.aspx 

Registering immediately will avoid delays in assigning your child(ren) to a bus route as they do take time to 

process, and any received later than Tuesday, August 27th may not be processed before the first day of school. 

To register for the school bus, please follow this 

link:  https://srsd.mybusplanner.ca/Workflow/Forms/CA_SK_SRSD/TransportationRequestV2.aspx?FormVersi

onId=21c4f211-34b1-4220-b8c6-a15af1ff75d6 

As well, we recommend that if you are not signed up for school bus notifications you do so by clicking this link 

and following the instructions for your school.  For those of you who live outside of PA but bus into the city for 

high school or French Immersion, please sign up for your home area eg) Spruce Home, East Central, etc. 

That link can be found here  https://www.srsd119.ca/bus-notification-sign-up/ 

For busing questions, please call the Transportation Department at 306 763-2323. 

CANTEEN WILL BE OPEN 

TUESDAY, SEPT. 3RD 
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